Bulletin Announcement  December 18, 25
The  Annual Retreat Day

Catholic Teachers and Staff Working in Public Schools

"Mary Arose and Went in Haste” is the theme for the Annual Retreat for Catholic School Teachers and Staff Working in Public Schools.  After her encounter with the angel Gabriel, Mary went out to her cousin Elizabeth to proclaim the Good News she had received.  Like Mary, our public school teacher and staff members proclaim good news to the student in work and deed.  
Join us as we gather Catholics teaching and working in public schools and those who have retired for a time of retreat.  This is an opportunity to pray together, reflect on the good work God does through you, share a meal together, converse with others from across the Archdiocese.

The retreat is Saturday, January 28, 2023  from 8:30 AM until 1:30 PM.  It will held at Saint Joseph Seminary, 201 Seminary Road, Yonkers, NY.  
The registration fee is $35.00

For more information and to register visit https://bit.ly/CTPS2023 or contact Joe Long in the Archdiocesan Department of Youth Faith Formation at 646-794-2849.

Bulletin Announcement January 1,8,15
The  Annual Retreat Day

Catholic Teachers and Staff Working in Public Schools

As a new year begins, we invite those parishioners and friends who teach and 
work in public schools and those who have retired from working in public schools to join us for a time of retreat.
The retreat will be on Saturday, January 28 from 8:30 AM until 1:30 PM at Saint Joseph Seminary, 201 Seminary Road, Yonkers, NY. 

Rev. William Cleary, vice rector of Saint Joseph Seminary, will be the retreat director.  He will be leading through a reflection on the Blessed Mother as a model for our work as evangelizers in the world.
Our time together will include Mass, Holy Hour, Conferences, time for personal prayer and Lunch.

The registration fee is $35.00

For more information and to register visit https://bit.ly/CTPS2023 or contact Joe Long in the Archdiocesan Department of Youth Faith Formation at 646-794-2849.
